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SKEFFLING PARISH COUNCIL

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

MINUTES of Meeting held on the 4th May 2021

Present:
Cllr R Newsam
Cllr P Payne
Cllr L Payne
Cllr J Sizer
Clir H Wykes
Cllr D Gent

Apologises: None

Members of the Public 0

Election of Officers

Chairman
Clir J Sizer proposed that Cllr R Newsam be returned as Chairman
Seconded: Cllr D Gent

Vote: carried unanimously

Vice Chairman

Cllr R Newsam proposed that Clir P Payne be elected as Vice Chairman
Seconded: Cllr J Sizer
Vote: carried unanimously

Minutes of Meeting held on 14™ May 2019

The Minutes were accepted as an accurate record.
Proposed: Clir P Payne

Seconded: ClIr J Sizer

Vote: carried unanimously

=




Chairman’s Report 2019/2020/2021

This has been a strange and difficult term so far due to the Covid pandemic. Meetings have
been difficult to arrange and attend and the Council has probably lost momentum because of
this.

These recent times have obviously been made so much more difficult to accept with the
losses of Mike and Syd. Not only as founding members of the current Council but as valued
friends.

That aside, since the last AGM in 2019, we have managed a repair and refurb on the turbine
and improved the playground with the addition of the fort. The Village Hall area in general is
well kept and thanks go to Cllr Payne and Clir Sizer for keeping this so. I would like to give
an annual thanks to Brian Meadley who is always willing to lend machinery etc for the
various jobs we undertake. He does this and never wants anything in return.

I want to thank all Councillors for enduring the period we have just gone through and for the
various tasks that have been carried out behind the scenes.

It is encouraging we have some new blood on the Council. My feeling is, I think we now do
have a good mix of talents on board whether this is a hands-on manual role or being able to
converse with the various authorities at a high level. Our talents are all equally important.



